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Region 5 has been quiet over the cooler months, but I have been in touch 

with each state. Each one of us is looking forward to the spring and summer 

weather that allows for fun events and memorable activities in our respective 

states. As we look ahead, I will be going to the Indiana state meeting in May, 

and Ohio's meeting in June. I've also been in touch with the State Presidents 

reminding them of, among other things: submitting VISTA hours, holding 

state and chapter  elections and to get the requisite paperwork turned in so 

no one is left behind 
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